
From: Tony and Meryl   
Sent: 05 October 2023 18:18 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Ref Number P222728/N Whitwick Manor AD 
  

I refer to the above and would like to object as follows 
  
I feel this is a waste management issue therefore planning should be on sites allocated in the local 
plans. 
  
Increased traffic and noise in the area 
  
Water that is contaminated  could end up seeping into the Wye or other local water systems 
  
Air Pollution caused by Ammonia 
  
I hope planning will refuse this application 
  
Regards  
  
Anthony Edwards 
Stretton Grandison 

 

The Old Forge 

Stretton Grange  

Ledbury  

Hr8 2ts  

Antony Edwards  
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